FEARNHILL
SCHOOL

Headteacher — Ms E Ellis BA, MA

Our ref: EDN/SCR

8th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Sixth Form Induction: Tuesday 5th & Wednesday 6th July

| am writing to provide you with details of the Sixth Form Induction that will take place over 2 days here at
Fearnhill. The purpose of this is to give year 11 students a real taster of what it is like to be a sixth form student
here at the school. They will have had a few weeks to refresh from their GCSEs and will be raring to go!

During the two days, the students will have the opportunity to take part in a post-16 lesson for each of the
subjects that they have provisionally chosen. The students will also get a chance to learn about life in the sixth
form. This will include the enrichment opportunities available, the PSHE and VESPA mindset programme, the
many leadership opportunities and how private study works. Additionally, the students will receive the brief for
each of their subject bridging projects, they will be required to work on these during the induction and over the
summer break. Students will need to have lunch on the Wednesday, the canteen is an option or they can bring a
packed lunch.

Students who have applied for the sixth form are expected to attend and we also strongly advise that those who
have Fearnbhill as their second choice attend. The benefits of sampling post-16 education in action is beneficial
regardless of a student’s final Post-16 destination.

The schedule for the induction is detailed below:

Tuesday 5th July (8.55am-1.15pm)
P1 Welcome assembly / Introduction to post-16 at Fearnhill (Sixth form common room)
P2-P4 Taster lessons or private study working on bridging projects

At 1.55pm Consortium students are asked to report to Highfield School for a tour of the school and a chance to
meet subject teachers.

Wednesday 6th July (8.55am-3pm)
P1-P5 Taster lessons or private study working on bridging projects

Students who have picked Art or 3D Design will be expected to attend a workshop on Thursday 7th July,
more details will follow in the induction session for these subjects.

Please can you confirm your son/daughter’s attendance by completing the reply form here.

Please contact me if you have any questions: ed.dixon10@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

Kind regards

G A

Mr Dixon
Director of Post 16

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
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